Amy Harvey

From: Roger Stancil

Sent: Tuesday, May 22, 2018 4:31 PM

To: Allen Buansi; Donna Bell; Hongbin Gu; Jeanne Brown; Jess Anderson; Karen Stegman;

Town Council; Michael Parker; Nancy Oates; Pam Hemminger; Rachel Schaevitz; Roger

Stancil; Ross Tompkins

Cc: Amy Harvey; Beth Vazquez; Carolyn Worsley; Catherine Lazorko; Christina Strauch;

Dwight Bassett; Flo Miller; Lindsey Bineau; Mary Jane Nirdlinger; Rae Buckley; Ralph

Karpinos; Ran Northam; Roger Stancil; Sabrina Oliver

Subject: Item 11: Greene Tract considerations: REMOVAL

Importance: High

You have a long and complex agenda of items for discussion tomorrow night. In discussing this agenda with Mayor Pro Tem Anderson, we have decided it would be best to remove the Greene Tract item and defer until another meeting, hopefully before July. Some of these issues are complicated and I believe an informed discussion will produce better feedback for an ultimate discussion with the County and Carrboro.

I have communicated this change to County Manager Bonnie Hammersley. If you have questions, please let me know.